
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

We have an exciting month to share with you as God has been at work in Butte!  

First, thank you to every person that has prayed for our family and ministry.  Also, thank 

you for your faithful financial giving as well, both to our general support and for those that 

have sent toward our startup needs.  We have the startup cost now fully covered!  We 

could still use some additional monthly support to help with the monthly ministry needs, 

but God knows those needs and as we are ready to start the church now, he has provided 

everything we have needed (Jehovah Jireh).  Possibly the most exciting news is that we 

have officially started Bible Studies this month and have been getting our John/Romans 

packets out to the community. 

Bible studies have started!  We started holding weekly Bible studies on Thursday, 

March 10th, and we had five people come, plus our family.  All but one had contacted me 

because of the mailers that went out in February.  Some claim to be saved and some are 

searching.  Please pray specifically for one man who knows he is lost but is trying to 

overcome some doubts.  Good questions are being asked and I feel it’s only a matter of 

time.  I don’t know where some others stand, but we are praying for more people to 

come.  I am currently teaching verse by verse through the book of John and ask for 

prayers of wisdom as I lead the people God has given me charge over. 

17,100+ new mailers went out again this month (in mailboxes 3/29) that 

advertise our “Get Acquainted Meetings”.  These meetings start Sunday April 10th and go 

through Thursday April 14th.  We have area churches sponsoring each night, bringing 

workers to cover areas that we may need some assistance with so that I can focus on 

meeting and greeting everyone that comes.  We have just started our John/Romans 

distribution this month as well, and have only distributed around 600 so far, but we plan 

to ramp that up starting today!  Please pray that these mailers and J/R’s fall into the hands 

of the people that are searching for the truth. 

I have still been filling pulpits, all but one Sunday this month, and excited that 

God has been able to use me in this capacity.  A ministry of helps in this area is needed 

and pray that God would provide that.  I am thankful for a few that are doing this, but the 

need is great.  Thank you all again for your faithful prayers and support of our family and 

ministry.  Pray that Grace Baptist Church of Butte would grow and reach His purpose of 

“Reaching Butte with God’s Grace”! 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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